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The Political Economy of Agricultural
and Food Policies
Provides a comprehensive discussion and
analysis of the role government plays in
agriculture in the United States, and the
effects of the federal governments
agricultural and food policies on business.*
NEW- Devotes a new chapter to the ways in
which the 1996 Farm bill changes the role of
government in agriculture. Pg. 277-295 * NEWFeatures comprehensive treatment of
international trade policy with an up-to-date
discussion of the World Trade Organization,
GATT, and the issues likely to dominate the
next round of trade negotiations beginning in
2000. Pg. 168-169 * NEW- Presents policies
relating to food safety (pathogens and
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pesticides) as well as the implications of
welfare reform on the future scope and
structure of the USDA. Pg. 420-461 * NEWDiscusses current perspectives on the balance
of world food supply and demand. Pg. 117-120
* Provides an understanding of contemporary
farm policy decisions by discussing the
process of policy formulation, the
macroeconomics of agriculture, the
international agricultural economic and
policy environment, and the fundamental
economic relationships and principles that
affect todays agriculture. * Presents the
political process as it relates

War, Agriculture, and Food
Sustainable Food and Agriculture
Despite technological advances in
agriculture, nearly a billion people around
the world still suffer from hunger and poor
nutrition while a billion are overweight or
obese. This imbalance highlights the need not
only to focus on food production but also to
implement successful food policies. In this
new textbook intended to be used with the
three volumes of Case Studies in Food Policy
for Developing Countries (also from Cornell),
the 2001 World Food Prize laureate Per
Pinstrup-Andersen and his colleague Derrill
D. Watson II analyze international food
Page 3/31

Access Free Agricultural And Food Policy
policies and discuss how such policies can
and must address the many complex challenges
that lie ahead in view of continued poverty,
globalization, climate change, food price
volatility, natural resource degradation,
demographic and dietary transitions, and
increasing interests in local and organic
food production. Food Policy for Developing
Countries offers a "social entrepreneurship"
approach to food policy analysis. Calling on
a wide variety of disciplines including
economics, nutrition, sociology,
anthropology, environmental science,
medicine, and geography, the authors show how
all elements in the food system function
together.

The Effects of Farm and Food Policy on
Obesity in the United States
Biological and physiological systems: animal
sciences. Plant-animal interactions in
northern temperate sown grasslands and seminatural vegetation. Exploitation of the
systems approach in technical design of
agricultural enterprises. Application of
systems theory to farm planning and control:
modelling resource allocation. Optimising the
mixture of enterprises in a farming system.
Farming systems research-extension. Food
policy and food security planning:
institutional approaches to modelling grain
markets and food security in Sub-Saharn
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Africa. A systems view of commercial supply
and marketing links. Agroecosystems.
Understanding and managing changes in
agriculture. Agricultural sector modelling
for policy development. Of agricultural
systems and systems agriculture: systems
methodologies in agricultural education.
Extension education: Top(s) Down, Bottom(s)
Up and Other Things.

Philippine Agricultural and Food
Policies
Handbook of International Food and
Agricultural Policies is a three-volume set
that aims to provide an accessible reference
for those interested in the aims and
implementation of food and farm policies
throughout the world. The treatment is
authoritative, comprehensive and forward
looking. The three volumes combine
scholarship and pragmatism, relating academic
writing to real-world issues faced by policymakers. A companion volume looking at the
future resource and climate challenges for
global agriculture will be published in the
future. Volume I covers Farm and Rural
Development policies of developed and
developing countries. The volume contains 20
country chapters together with a concluding
comprehensive synthesis of lessons to be
drawn from the experiences of the individual
countries. Volume II examines the experience
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of countries with food policies, including
those dealing with food safety and quality
and the responsibility for food security in
developing countries. The chapters address
issues such as obesity, nutritional
supplements, organic foods, food assistance
programs, biotech food acceptance, and the
place of private standards. Volume III
describes and explains the international
trade dimension of farm and food policies -both at the bilateral and regional level -and also the multilateral rules that
influence and constrain individual
governments. The volume also looks at the
steps that countries are together taking to
meet the needs of developing and low-income
countries. The volumes are of value to
students and researchers interested in
economic development, agricultural markets
and food systems. Policy-makers and
professionals involved in monitoring and
regulating agricultural and food markets
would also find the volumes useful in their
practical work. This three-volume set is also
a suitable source for the general public
interested in how their food system is
influenced by government policies.

Transforming Food and Agricultural
Policy
This report is based on extensive research,
including document reviews and country level
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surveys, on policy decisions made by
governments during the period 2007 to 2012. A
broad range of food security and agricultural
development policy decisions implemented in
71 developing countries of Africa (27), Asia
(24) and Latin America and the Caribbean,
LAC, (20) was reviewed. The countries covered
represent 81, 90 and 98 percent of the total
population in Africa, Asia and LAC,
respectively. The review has focused on
policy trends, common practices and emerging
issues. Policies are increasingly designed to
influence domestic food availability and
access.

Food Policy in the United States
Food Security, Agricultural Policies
and Economic Growth
Policy analysis is a dynamic process of
discovery rather than a passive exercise of
memorizing facts and conclusions. This text
provides opportunities to "practice the
craft" of policy analysis by engaging the
reader in realistic case studies and problemsolving scenarios that require the selection
and use of applicable investigative
techniques. US Agricultural and Food Policies
will assist undergraduate students to learn
how policy choices impact the overall
performance of agricultural and food markets.
Page 7/31

Access Free Agricultural And Food Policy
It encourages students to systematically
investigate scenarios with appropriate
positive and normative tools. The book
emphasizes the importance of employing
critical thinking skills to address the
complexities associated with the design and
implementation of twenty-first-century
agricultural and food policies. Students are
asked to suspend their personal opinions and
emotions, and instead apply research methods
that require the careful consideration of
both facts and values. The opportunities to
build these investigative skills are abundant
when we consider the diversity of modern
agricultural and food policy concerns.
Featuring case studies and critical thinking
exercises throughout and supported by a
Companion Website with slides, a test bank,
glossary, and web/video links, this is the
ideal textbook for any agricultural policy
class.

Handbook of International Food and
Agricultural Policies
The perception of Ethiopia projected in the
media is often one of chronic poverty and
hunger, but this bleak assessment does not
accurately reflect most of the country today.
Ethiopia encompasses a wide variety of
agroecologies and peoples. Its agriculture
sector, economy, and food security status are
equally complex. In fact, since 2001 the per
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capita income in certain rural areas has
risen by more than 50 percent, and crop
yields and availability have also increased.
Higher investments in roads and mobile phone
technology have led to improved
infrastructure and thereby greater access to
markets, commodities, services, and
information. In Food and Agriculture in
Ethiopia: Progress and Policy Challenges,
Paul Dorosh and Shahidur Rashid, along with
other experts, tell the story of Ethiopia's
political, economic, and agricultural
transformation. The book is designed to
provide empirical evidence to shed light on
the complexities of agricultural and food
policy in today's Ethiopia, highlight major
policies and interventions of the past
decade, and provide insights into building
resilience to natural disasters and food
crises. It examines the key issues,
constraints, and opportunities that are
likely to shape a food-secure future in
Ethiopia, focusing on land quality, crop
production, adoption of high-quality seed and
fertilizer, and household income. Students,
researchers, policy analysts, and
decisionmakers will find this book a useful
overview of Ethiopia's political, economic,
and agricultural transformation as well as a
resource for major food policy issues in
Ethiopia. Contributors: Dawit Alemu, Guush
Berhane, Jordan Chamberlin, Sarah Coll-Black,
Paul Dorosh, Berhanu Gebremedhin, Sinafikeh
Asrat Gemessa, Daniel O. Gilligan, John
Page 9/31

Access Free Agricultural And Food Policy
Graham, Kibrom Tafere Hirfrfot, John
Hoddinott, Adam Kennedy, Neha Kumar, Mehrab
Malek, Linden McBride, Dawit Kelemework
Mekonnen, Asfaw Negassa, Shahidur Rashid,
Emily Schmidt, David Spielman, Alemayehu
Seyoum Taffesse, Seneshaw Tamiru, James
Thurlow, William Wiseman.

Food Systems Failure
Globalised agriculture and food systems are
at the crux of significant issues facing
humanity from the rise in diet-related
diseases to water pollution and biodiversity
loss. Yet, legal scholarship on the
regulation of agriculture and food is only
now emerging. This timely book provides the
first systematic analysis of the public
international rules influencing agriculture.
Each chapter considers the regulatory
instruments that intersect with different
components of agricultural systems from land
tenure and soils through to agricultural inputs and trade.

The Fight Against Hunger and
Malnutrition
Annotation The subject matter of agricultural
economics has both broadened and deepened in
recent years, and the chapters of this
Handbook present the most exciting and
innovative work being done today. Following
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Volume 1, Volume 2 consists of three parts:
'Agriculture, Natural Resources and the
Environment', 'Agriculture in the
Macroeconomy' and 'Agriculture and Food
Policy'. Although agricultural economists
have always paid attention to these topics,
research devoted to them has increased
substantially in scope as well as depth in
recent years.

Agricultural and Food Policy Decisions
Agricultural Development and Economic
Transformation
This text aims to help students develop an
understanding of problems, policy
alternatives, and their consequences.
Economic principles are introduced to explain
how the tools of analysis can be used to
provide insight into the economic impact of
particular policies.

Food and Agriculture Policy Decisions
Between the 1930s and the 1950s rural life in
Europe underwent profound changes, partly as
a result of the Second World War, and partly
as a result of changes which had been in
progress over many years. This book examines
a range of European countries, from
Scandinavia to Spain and Ireland to Hungary,
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during this crucial period, and identifies
the common pressures to which they all
responded and the features that were unique
to individual countries. In particular, it
examines the processes of agricultural
development over western Europe as a whole,
the impact of the war on international
trading patterns, the relationships between
states and farmers, and the changing
identities of rural populations. It presents
a bold attempt to write rural history on a
European scale, and will be of interest not
only to historians and historical
geographers, but also to those interested in
the historical background to the Common
Agricultural Policy of the European Union, to
which the changes discussed here provided a
dramatic prologue.

Agricultural Development Policy
Long-term Farm Policy to Succeed the
Agriculture and Food Act of 1981
This book provides a non-technical,
accessible primer on sustainable agricultural
development and its relationship to
sustainable development based on three
analytical pillars. The first is to
understand agriculture as complex physicalbiological-human systems. Second is the
economic perspective of understanding
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tradeoffs and synergies among the economic,
environmental and social dimensions of these
systems at farm, regional and global scales.
Third is the understanding of these
agricultural systems as the supply side of
one sector of a growing economy, interacting
through markets and policies with other
sectors at local, national and global scales.
The first part of the book introduces the
concept of sustainability and develops an
analytical framework based on tradeoffs
quantified using impact indicators in the
economic, environmental and social domains,
linking this framework to the role of
agriculture in economic growth and
development. Next the authors introduce the
reader to the sustainability challenges of
major agroecosystems in the developing and
industrialized worlds. The concluding chapter
discusses the design and implementation of
sustainable development pathways, through the
expression of consumers’ desire for
sustainably produced foods on the demand side
of the food system, and through policies on
the supply side such as new more sustainable
technologies, environmental regulation and
payments for ecosystem services.

Harmonization/convergence/compability
in Agriculture and Agri-food Policy
Food and Agriculture in Ethiopia
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Publisher Description

Economic Trend Data Relevant to Public
Agricultural and Food Policy
Why write a book on macroeconomic policies
and their links to agriculture and food
security in developing countries? The food
price spikes of the years just prior to 2010
and the economic, political, and social
dislocations they generated refocused the
attention of policymakers and development
practitioners on the agricultural sector and
food security concerns. But even without
those traumatic events, the importance of
agriculture for developing countries—and for
an adequate functioning of the world economy—
cannot be denied. First, although declining
over time, primary agriculture still
represents important percentages of
developing countries’ overall domestic
production, exports, and employment. If
agroindustrial, transportation, commercial,
and other related activities are also
counted, then the economic and social
importance of agriculture-based sectors
increases significantly. Furthermore, large
numbers of the world’s poor still live in
rural areas and work in agriculture. Through
the links via production, trade, employment,
and prices, agricultural production is also
crucial for national food security. Second,
it has been shown that agriculture in
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developing countries has important growth and
employment multipliers for the rest of the
economy, and agriculture seems to have larger
positive effects in reducing poverty than
growth in other sectors. Third, agriculture
is not only important for individual
developing countries, but it has global
significance, considering the large presence
of developing countries in world agricultural
production and the increasing participation
in international trade of those products
(these three points will be covered in
greater detail in Chapter 1).

U.S. Farmers' Preferences for
Agricultural and Food Policy in the
1990s
Despite progress in recent years, poverty
incidence remains very high in the
Philippines, and poor households are highly
vulnerable to the recent dramatic increases
in food prices. In response to this problem,
this research report investigates how
Philippine policymakers can lower prices and
reduce poverty. Using a dynamic-recursive
computable general equilibrium model
calibrated to a social accounting matrix of
the Philippine economy, as well as other
tools, the report simulates the effects of
trade reform and increased rice productivity.
The results indicate that diminished
protection for major food items and
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investments in greater inbred-rice
productivity have the potential to reduce
prices and poverty in the Philippines. This
report will be a valuable resource for
policymakers,development specialists, and
others trying to cope with the challenges of
rising food prices.

Agriculture for improved nutrition:
Seizing the momentum
Agriculture & Food Systems to 2050
This book provides a critical assessment of
the contemporary global food system in light
of the heightening food crisis, as evidence
of its failure to achieve food security for
the world's population. A key aspect of this
failure is identified in the neoliberal
strategies which emphasize industrial
efficiencies, commodity production and free
trade-ideologies that underlie agricultural
and food policies in what are frequently
referred to as 'developed countries'. The
book examines both the contradictions in the
global food system as well as the
implications of existing ideologies of
production associated with commodity
industrial agriculture using evidence from
relevant international case studies. The
book's first section presents the context of
the food crisis with contributions from
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leading international academics and food
policy activists, including climate
scientists, ecologists and social scientists.
These contributions identify current
contradictions in policy and practice that
impede solutions to the food crisis. Set
within this context, the second section
assesses current conditions in the global
food system, including economic viability,
sustainability and productivity. Case study
analyses of regions exposed to neoliberal
policy at the production end of the system
provide insights into both current challenges
to feeding the world, as well as alternative
strategies for creating a more just and moral
food system.

Handbook of the International Political
Economy of Agriculture and Food
Agricultural Policy in the US: Evolution and
Economics traces the foundation of US
agricultural policy from its colonial roots
to the present, using economic concepts to
analyze and interpret political and economic
consequences. Ancient Roman food and
agricultural reform, English Corn Law and
other historic examples of agricultural
policies are included to show that
agricultural policy has a long history and
has been found necessary for governance
throughout history. Processes employed to
develop US agricultural policies, the
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structure and function of government that
develops and implements agricultural policy,
and the specific evolution of policy from the
early twentieth century to the Agricultural
Act of 2014 are included. Specific policies
in past farm bills are detailed in order to
track their evolution and economic effects.
This textbook includes arguments for and
against common tools of US agricultural
policy. This debate continues today and can
be seen in a gradual change over time from
taxes and tariffs to risk management.
Information presented does not attempt to
influence the readership towards a pro or con
position but rather to present information to
help the readers to understand the issues
related to agricultural policy in the US.

International Agricultural Law and
Policy
Sustainable Food and Agriculture: An
Integrated Approach is the first book to look
at the imminent threats to sustainable food
security through a cross-sectoral lens. As
the world faces food supply challenges posed
by the declining growth rate of agricultural
productivity, accelerated deterioration of
quantity and quality of natural resources
that underpin agricultural production,
climate change, and hunger, poverty and
malnutrition, a multi-faced understanding is
key to identifying practical solutions. This
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book gives stakeholders a common vision,
concept and methods that are based on proven
and widely agreed strategies for continuous
improvement in sustainability at different
scales. While information on policies and
technologies that would enhance productivity
and sustainability of individual agricultural
sectors is available to some extent,
literature is practically devoid of
information and experiences for countries and
communities considering a comprehensive
approach (cross-sectoral policies, strategies
and technologies) to SFA. This book is the
first effort to fill this gap, providing
information on proven options for enhancing
productivity, profitability, equity and
environmental sustainability of individual
sectors and, in addition, how to identify
opportunities and actions for exploiting
cross-sectoral synergies. Provides proven
options of integrated technologies and
policies, helping new programs identify
appropriate existing programs Presents
mechanisms/tools for balancing trade-offs and
proposes indicators to facilitate decisionmaking and progress measurement Positions a
comprehensive and informed review of issues
in one place for effective education,
comparison and evaluation

Agricultural and Food Policy

Page 19/31

Access Free Agricultural And Food Policy
Food Policy for Developing Countries
Using a political-economic approach
supplemented with insights from human
ecology, this volume analyzes the long-term
dynamics of food security and economic
growth. The book begins by discussing the
nature of preindustrial food crises and the
changes that have occurred since the 19th
century with the ascent of technical science
and the fossil fuel revolution. It explains
how these changes improved living standards
but that the realization of this improvement
was usually dependent on government support
for smallholder modernization. The author
sets out how the evolution of food security
in different regions has been influenced by
farm policy choices and how these choices
were shaped by local societal
characteristics, international relations and
changing configurations in metropolitan
countries. Separate chapters are devoted to
the interaction of this evolution with
debates on food security and economic growth
and with international economic policies. The
final chapters highlight the new challenges
for global food security that will arise as
traditional sources of biomass production and
the more easily extractable reserves of
fossil biomass become depleted or can no
longer be used. Overall, the book emphasizes
the inadequacy of current explanations with
regard to these challenges. It explores what
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is needed to ensure a sustainable future and
calls for a rethinking of these issues; a
necessary reflection in today's unstable
global political situation.

Directory of Agricultural and Food
Policy Terms
Agricultural and Food Policy
This book offers a broad introduction to food
policies in the United States. Real-world
controversies and debates motivate the book's
attention to economic principles, policy
analysis, nutrition science and contemporary
data sources. It assumes that the reader's
concern is not just the economic interests of
farmers, but also includes nutrition,
sustainable agriculture, the environment and
food security. The book's goal is to make US
food policy more comprehensible to those
inside and outside the agri-food sector whose
interests and aspirations have been ignored.
The chapters cover US agriculture, food
production and the environment, international
agricultural trade, food and beverage
manufacturing, food retail and restaurants,
food safety, dietary guidance, food labeling,
advertising and federal food assistance
programs for the poor. The author is an
agricultural economist with many years of
experience in the non-profit advocacy sector,
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the US Department of Agriculture and as a
professor at Tufts University. The author's
well-known blog on US food policy provides a
forum for discussion and debate of the issues
set out in the book.

Agricultural-food Policy Review
Systems Theory Applied to Agriculture
and the Food Chain
In this volume current public concerns,
existing programs and alternative policies
for priority issues in the food and
agricultural sector for the U.S.A. are
discussed. The papers are divided into five
main parts: the national and international
economic environment; economic problems and
possibilities of the rural sector; budgetary
implications for agriculture and food policy;
environmental policy and the agricultural
section; farm commodity, trade and food
issues of policy

Farm and Food Policy, 1977
This book uses an economic framework to
examine the consequences of U.S. farm and
food policies for obesity, its social costs,
and the implications for government policy.
Drawing on evidence from economics, public
health, nutrition, and medicine, the authors
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evaluate past and potential future roles of
policies such as farm subsidies, public
agricultural R&D, food assistance programs,
taxes on particular foods (such as sodas) or
nutrients (such as fat), food labeling laws,
and advertising controls. The findings are
mostly negative—it is generally not economic
to use farm and food policies as obesity
policy—but some food policies that combine
incentives and information have potential to
make a worthwhile impact. This book is
accessible to advanced undergraduate and
graduate students across the sciences and
social sciences, as well as to decisionmakers in the public, private, and not-forprofit sectors. Winner of the Quality of
Research Discovery Award from the
Australasian Agricultural and Resource
Economics Society.

U.S. Farmers' Preferences for
Agricultural and Food Policy After 1995
This book examines the role of agriculture in
the economic transformation of developing
low- and middle-income countries and explores
means for accelerating agricultural growth
and poverty reduction. In this volume, Mellor
measures by household class the employment
impact of alternative agricultural growth
rates and land tenure systems, and impact on
cereal consumption and food security. The
book provides detailed analysis of each
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element of agricultural modernization,
emphasizing the central role of government in
accelerated growth in private sector
dominated agriculture. The book differs from
the bulk of current conventional wisdom in
its placement of the non-poor small
commercial farmer at the center of growth,
and explains how growth translates into
poverty reduction. This new book is a follow
up to Mellor’s classic, prize-winning text,
The Economics of Agricultural Development.
Listed as a Best Books of 2017: Economics by
Financial Times.

US Agricultural and Food Policies
Advances in science and policy during the
past 50 years have prevented the predicted
widespread food shortages as the world's
population soared. Malnutrition, however,
remains prevalent. This book details
strategies and practical approaches to
scientific and policy challenges for
alleviating hunger and malnutrition in an era
where technological change, markets, patterns
of governance, and social programs have an
increasingly global dimension. The contours
ofagricultural, food, and nutrition policy
have been redrawn by a range of factors,
including the unfettered reach of
multinational corporations, emerging
technologies such as genetically modified
foods, andthe new competition between the
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food and energy sectors for agricultural
output. More emphasis on evidence-based
policymaking is raising the standard of proof
for evaluating the impact of social programs
and targeted interventions. Overlaying all
these challenges are domestic and
international political and social
constraints that need to be addressed when
trying to translate scientific knowledge and
information into practice.

West African Agriculture and Climate
Change
Agriculture's vast potential to improve
nutrition is just beginning to be tapped. New
ideas, research, and initiatives developed
over the past decade have created an
opportunity for reimagining and redesigning
agricultural and food systems for the benefit
of nutrition. To support this transformation,
the book reviews the latest findings, results
from on-the-ground programs and
interventions, and recent policy experiences
from countries around the world that are
bringing the agriculture and nutrition
sectors closer together. Drawing on IFPRI's
own work and that of the growing agriculturenutrition community, this book strengthens
the evidence base for, and expands our vision
of, how agriculture can contribute to
nutrition. Chapters cover an array of issues
that link agriculture and nutrition,
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including food value chains, nutritionsensitive programs and policies, government
policies, and private sector investments. By
highlighting both achievements and setbacks,
Agriculture for Improved Nutrition seeks to
inspire those who want to scale up successes
that can transform food systems and improve
the nutrition of billions of people.

Sustainable Agricultural Development
This book tackles the central question of the
political and structural changes and
characteristics that govern agriculture and
food. Original contributions explore this
highly globalized economic sector by
analyzing salient geographical regions and
sub

Agricultural Policy in the United
States
This book features a comprehensive foresight
assessment, exploring the pressures -threats as well as opportunities -- on the
global agriculture & food systems between now
and 2050. The overarching aim is to help
readers understand the context, by analyzing
global trends and anticipating change for
better planning and constructing pathways
from the present to the future by focusing on
the right questions and problems. The book
contextualizes the role of international
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agricultural research in addressing the
complex challenges posed by UN 2030 Agenda
and beyond, and identifies the decisions that
scientific leaders, donors and policy makers
need to take today, and in the years ahead,
to ensure that a global population rising to
nine billion or more combined with rising
incomes and changing diets can be fed
sustainably and equitably, in the face of the
growing climate threats.

Agriculture and Food Policy in an
Interdependent World
Western democratic welfare states often
featured sectoral governance arrangements
where governments negotiated policy with
sectoral elites, based on shared ideas and
exclusive institutional arrangements. Food
and agriculture policy is widely considered
an extreme case of compartmentalized and
'exceptionalist' policy-making, where sectorspecific policy ideas and institutions
provide privileged access for sectoral
interest groups and generate policies that
benefit their members. In the last two
decades, policy exceptionalism has been under
pressure from internationalization of policymaking, increasing interlinkage of policy
areas and trends towards self-regulation,
liberalization and performance-based
policies. This book introduces the concept of
'post-exceptionalism' to characterize an
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incomplete transformation of exceptionalist
policies and politics which preserves
significant exceptionalist features. Postexceptional constellations of ideas,
institutions, interests and policies can be
complementary and stable, or tense and
unstable. Food and agriculture policy serves
as an example to illustrate an incomplete
transformation towards a more open, contested
and networked politics. Chapters on
agricultural policy-making in the European
Union and the United States, the politics of
food in Germany and the United Kingdom,
transnational organic standard setting and
global food security debates demonstrate how
'postexceptionalism' helps to understand the
co-existence of transformation and path
dependency in contemporary public policies.
The chapters in this book were originally
published as a special issue of the Journal
of European Public Policy.

Agricultural and Food Policy
The first of three books in IFPRI's climate
change in Africa series, West African
Agriculture and Climate Change: A
Comprehensive Analysis examines the food
security threats facing 11 of the countries
that make up West Africa -- Benin, Burkina
Faso, Côte d'Ivoire, Ghana, Guinea, Liberia,
Niger, Nigeria, Senegal, Sierra Leone, and
Togo -- and explores how climate change will
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increase the efforts needed to achieve
sustainable food security throughout the
region. West Africa's population is expected
to grow at least through mid-century. The
region will also see income growth. Both will
put increased pressure on the natural
resources needed to produce food, and climate
change makes the challenges greater. West
Africa is already experiencing rising
temperatures, shifting precipitation
patterns, and increasing extreme events.
Without attention to adaptation, the poor
will suffer. Through the use of hundreds of
scenario maps, models, figures, and detailed
analysis, the editors and contributors of
West African Agriculture and Climate Change
present plausible future scenarios that
combine economic and biophysical
characteristics to explore the possible
consequences for agriculture, food security,
and resources management to 2050. They also
offer recommendations to national governments
and regional economic agencies already
dealing with the vulnerabilities of climate
change and deviations in environment.
Decisionmakers and researchers will find West
African Agriculture and Climate Change a
vital tool for shaping policy and studying
the various and likely consequences of
climate change.

Macroeconomics, agriculture, and food
security
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Food and agriculture have been subject to
heavy-handed government interventions
throughout much of history and across the
globe, both in developing and in developed
countries. Today, more than half a trillion
US dollars are spent by some governments to
support farmers, while other governments
impose regulations and taxes that hurt
farmers. Some policies, such as price
regulations and tariffs, distribute income
but reduce total welfare by introducing
economic distortions. Other policies, such as
public investments in research, food
standards, or land reforms, may increase
total welfare, but these policies come also
with distributional effects. These
distributional effects influence the
preferences of interest groups and in turn
influence policy decisions. Political
considerations are therefore crucial to
understand how agricultural and food policies
are determined, to identify the constraints
within which welfare-enhancing reforms are
possible (or not), and finally to understand
how coalitions can be created to stimulate
growth and reduce poverty.
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